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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On the week beginning the 9th of May, our Year 6 children will be taking their SATs tests in maths, reading, spelling, grammar and punctuation.  Therefore, over the next few weeks, including the SATs week itself, attendance is essential. If your child cannot attend school on the day of the test, they will have to take the test in isolation on the day that they return. All of the Year 6 children have worked incredibly hard all year, we are so proud of the progress that they have made and we can’t wait for them to absolutely ace the tests! 
The order of the SATs tests are as follows: 
	Date
	Activity

	Monday 9th May 2022
	English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2

	Tuesday 10th May 2022
	English reading

	Wednesday 11th May 2022
	Mathematics papers 1 and 2

	Thursday 12th May 2022
	Mathematics paper 3



I would like to thank you once again for all of your support this year, 

Tom Ruffett
Head of Year 6
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